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IMPORTANT

NOTICE

The St. Clair County Board of Commissioners
has scheduled a Workshop to discuss Economic
Development on 01/30/2025 at 6:00 p.m. In
addition, a Goal Setting Workshop has been
scheduled for 02/20/2025 at 4:00 p.m. Both
meetings will be held in the Board of
Commissioners’ Room located on the 2™ Floor
of the County Administration Building, 200
Grand River Ave in Port Huron.

Both meetings will be livestreamed and
recorded available for viewing at:
https://www.stclaircounty.org/Offices/41. The
agendas are published the Friday prior to the
meeting and are available at:
https://stclaircomi.portal.civicclerk.com/.
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